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Comments: I really disapprove of the proposed improvements and the new construction at holland lake. With

more buildings  and restaurant comes with more wastewater and more septic systems. Even with the new septic

systems comes more nutrients and that contributes to lake weed growth and pollution. Take a close look at

Georgetown lake and see what the septic systems has done to weed growth in that lake, once this happens you

can't go back and destroy the weeds!  Once one project like this is approved, More will follow. There has to be a

few places in Montana that  this type of development can't be permitted. I urge the US Forest Service to not

approve this. I would like Montana to keep being the last great place,  thank you Joe novack


